
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

    

 
 
 

As recipients of the Nobel peace prize in 1947, 
Quakers are now able to make a nomination 
each year to the Nobel peace prize committee in 
Oslo. The Oslo committee then makes the 
decision about who will receive the peace prize, 
taking all the nominations into account. 
Friends in BYM can participate in this process 
through the QPSW representative to the 
American Friends Service Committee Nobel 
peace prize nominating committee. 
If you or your Meeting has a suggestion to offer 
for the 2017 award, please request full details of 
the criteria and about what you need to do from: 
Helen Bradford, 173 Euston Road, London,  
NW1 2BJ 
helenb@quaker.org.uk 
Or download the information from 
www.quakernobel.org  

The closing date for Quaker nominations is 
2 May 2017. 
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